
April 24th to 28th

Music Festival

The Lac la Biche and District Music Festival was a big success! This

fabulous event has been taking place for 47 years and this was the first

year students have been able to participate since Covid! An event like

this takes a lot of dedication and time to organise and we are grateful to

all the individuals who contributed. The opportunity to perform publicly

and receive feedback and advice from experts is invaluable to students.

The skills and confidence gained will serve them in all aspects of life.

Badminton Wards and Districts

Out of the 58 students who competed at wards 41 advanced to Districts!!!

Districts will take place this Saturday and spectators are welcome and



encouraged but are expected to stay off the courts. Warm ups for

students will start at 9:15 and the tournament will start at 10 am.

Track and Field

Track and Field will be starting this week. We will have another meeting

at lunch and the majority of practices will take place at lunch time.

Students will also be learning Track and Field skills during physical

education classes.

School Council/Pac fundraisers and meeting

School council is still looking for volunteers for our casino on August 7 and

8th. Casino funds help support students through field trips, educational

experiences, and many other initiatives. If you are interested in

volunteering please contact Andrea at 780-307-5459. We are also having

our monthly school council meeting this Wednesday at 6:30 at the school.

If you would like to join virtually the link is

https://meet.google.com/iua-opqo-ydi

Important Dates

Badminton Districts-April 29th

https://meet.google.com/iua-opqo-ydi


No School for students- May 5th

Spring Pictures-May 8th

Grade 6 Language Arts PAT part A- May 17th


